

## **Notes of Committee Meeting 27<sup>th</sup> March 2023**

**Present** -Bill Tarbit Captain, Paul Thornton, Doug Lyons, Derek Harrison, Dave Angus, Clive Ross, Phil Finegold, John Megoran.

**Apologies**- Alan Johnson

**Secretary**-

Following on from the Captain temporarily assuming the position of Secretary, John Megoran volunteered his services with the proviso that this will be until the next AGM when he will retire from the Committee

**Previous Minutes**- Agreed

**Captains Report**-

There is a Main Club Committee Meeting on Thursday when matters arising from our previous meetings will be raised.

There has been a good response to the first four Friendly Fixtures

The situation with the team clothing is fluid, Gill is trying to get a further discount on the cost as the Seniors have ordered a greater number than the other Sections It is hoped this might be resolved quickly so that the Clothing may be available for our first friendly 11<sup>th</sup> April.

Away Days -The proposed trip to Dunstanburgh in March had to be cancelled due to the weather ,however this has been rearranged for 12<sup>th</sup> Jul. JM to contact Sharpley for the September Away Day

( update on Sharpley date and costs have been agreed DL to send deposit )

**Treasures Report**

Due to payments being made for the Friendly Matches there may be a temporary shortfall of funds, however if we can defer payment for clothing this will ameliorate matters.

Confirmed that Competition entry will be £2.50 from 1<sup>st</sup> April.

**Competition Secretaries Report**

No members requested county cards, a minimum of 10 was required in order to obtain.

The Seminar on the new rules was postponed due to inclement weather this has been reorganised to 13<sup>th</sup> April DL to attend.

CS suggested reducing our blocked out Tee Off Times from the 8.00am starting time, it was noted that the previous CS has moved the times back to start at 8.30 last year with no apparent adverse comments, members who wish to have early Tee Times may book on BRS

CS to send out a reminder re Competition Fees

### **Any Other Business**

PT and DL advised they were on holiday and would not be able to deal with the Competition Cards for the 24<sup>th</sup> and 26<sup>th</sup> April Subs required to close off comps

JM advised that with his Professional Hat on he had been studying the proposed clubhouse development plans and would be happy to discuss these with DA if required.

### **Next Meeting**

10<sup>th</sup> May after Golf